



CROESOSWALLT ARCHERS

Minutes of Committee Meeting
Time: 19:30 Tuesday 3rd July 2018
At The Club Field

Present: -

Clare Holmes, Andy Duggin, Tony Owen and Joan Jones

1: Apologies:- Mark Jones, Will Spalding, Rudi George and Alex Plattts

2: Minutes of Last Meeting:- Were approved

3: Matters Arising:- None

4: Chairman's Report:- All was going well, not many people shooting on Thursday Club nights. Andy noted that Lene Woodley is on our Facebook Page and she is not a member, I'll tell Will to take her off.

5: Treasurer's Report:- None

6: Tournament Organiser's Report: We do not have one and therefore we will not be holding the Silver Dollar Tournament next year.

7: Records Officer's Report:- None

8: Secretary Report:- email about tournament have been circulated to members. We had an email from Jenny Jones from the Orthopaedic Hospital, I replied but we have no leaflets or posters to give to her. We have had 2 bows which were hired over the indoor season returned. Discussion was held about loaning equipment for indoors sessions; it was felt that they should be left at the club not taken home.

We raised £85 for Bernie for his walk, Clare has given it to him and we have had an email from him to thank us all. Some members have not returned their consent form as yet.

The 3 Parishes Big Local Event that is taking place on Saturday 7th July, we will be given £100 for going there and the 6 members attending will be feed, they are Tony Hall, Tony Owen, Andy, John, Joan and Colin. Thanks go to Tony Hall for dealing with the organizers of this event for us.

We have also put in for a grant of £500 from them for new equipment.

9: Child Protection Officer's Report:- None

10: Equipment Officer's Report:- Tony will try to make stand with no cross in the middle, as the centre of the cross is behind the Gold on the target face. All the arrows will have to be looked at to see if any need throwing away. After Saturday Colin will take the arrows home and sort them out into 6's and see what we have left and report back.

11: It was felt that we do not need a Press Officer.

12: Webmaster's Report:- None

13: Any other business:- Clare has taken over as the Social Secretary's. Discussion was held about the Club Tournament, we will run it ourselves and it will be held on Saturday August 18th with a fun shoot after and followed by a BBQ. Set up time 10 o'clock in the morning. The beginner's course again will be £45 starting in September at St. Martins. Wednesday at Ruabon is not well attended and we are losing money, so perhaps we should have it for a term and see how it goes.
Closed: 7.30

14: Date of next meeting: 6th November 2018